

Terrence B. Adamson Executive Vice President

May 14, 2013

Gary Freeburg Director, Sawhill Gallery School of Art, Design & Art History MSC 7101 Harrisonburg, VA 22807

Dear Mr. Freeburg:

Thank you for sharing your handsome book, *The Valley of 10,000 Smokes: Revisiting the Alaskan Sublime.* Your publication is a marvelous tribute to you and the Griggs' expeditions of 1915-1919. I reviewed the September 1921 Robert Griggs' article in our archives, which is fascinating. The Expedition reports also were published in 1917 and 1918. I'm glad that President Carter had the vision and fortitude to preserve most of Katmai in 1979.

Your photography is stunning!

Thank you again for sharing your book and the passion it represents.

Warm regards.